SMS Sunday Message: August 8

Good evening, Spartan Family! This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of Sandusky Middle
School, and here is the official first Sunday Message for the 2021-22 school year! We are
excited to welcome all of our incoming 6th grade students and our returning 7th and 8th grade
students, as well as those students we did not see due to remote learning. We are gearing up
for an incredible year! Every Spartan Thriving, By Name and By Need! This message has
been shared via email, and will also be shown on our Facebook page and website under the
Sunday Message tab.

Parents and students, a reminder that the first day of school is this Wednesday, August
11. Student’s bus schedules, stops and routes as well as class schedules should be
available via Infinite Campus. Students can be dropped off NO EARLIER than 7:25 am
in our student drop off loop. As a reminder, all staff, students and individuals on campus
MUST have a face covering when in the building. If you have any concerns, please
contact us at 515-5350.

Parents, the Sandusky Middle School main office will be closed on tomorrow, Monday,
August 9 from 7:30 - 10:30 am as we train and prepare for the new year. On Tuesday,
August 10, our offices will be closed from 10:30 am - 1 pm for professional development
for our staff.

Our 6th grade orientation will be on Tuesday, August 10 from 8 - 9:15 am at Sandusky
Middle School. Bus transportation should be available based on the routes, times and
bus numbers found on Infinite Campus. Students should be dropped off no earlier than
7:25 am and must be picked up promptly at 9:15 am.

Again, we are looking forward to a great year! This is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased
to serve our community. Have a great evening!



